
 

Boys’ Latin Middle School Ledger 

IMPORTANT: 
Mon., June 8th from 8:30am-12:30pm:  All loaner Chromebooks must be 
returned.  Come to the main entrance of the middle school building wearing a 
mask and following all posted social distancing guidelines.   

 
8th Grade Send-Off UPDATES for the 2024 graduating class 
Thursday, June 11th from 12:00pm-2:30pm:   

All 8th Grade items, e.g. Certificate of Completion, t-shirts, awards and 

yearbooks, will be distributed in front of the middle school.  The t-shirts 

and yearbooks are FREE and have been paid for by Boys’ Latin as our gift 

from us to 8th grade BLMS families due to COVID-19 social distancing.   

Students must pick-up their Certificate of Completion from the Middle 

School on June 11th between 12pm-2:30pm during the 8th grade send-off.   

All students must wear masks and implement all posted social distancing 

guidelines by remaining six feet apart from others who are not in their 

immediate family.  The 8th grade move-up send-off on June 11th from 

12:00pm-2:30pm will take place at 344 N. Felton Street in front of the 

middle school.  We will have balloons and party horns to celebrate each 

student when they arrive.    

 

Summer Reading 2020 

The summer reading is posted online at www.boyslatin.org for all 

students, except the 8th graders moving-up to 9th grade.  8th graders 

moving-up will receive the summer reading during Freshmen Academy.  

 

Summer Math Assignments 2020 
The summer math assignments are below.   

Summer Math “Packet” Links  
1. https://forms.gle/eZNWj739iyUfNXQY6 
2. https://forms.gle/6hJbMXouSE2faEqy8  
3. https://forms.gle/BvqnkxrcCC8qn5WL6 
4. https://forms.gle/SmSU63ZM8pfkwJEr6  
Also, the sixth-grade teaching team created a 6th grade awards video.  

Please watch here:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JGroTYtpa5c 

News and Notes: 

Week of June 8, 2020 

_______________________________ 

Extended School Year will be July 6th- 
July 30th.  Details have been sent out 
from the Office of Specialized Services. 

Summer School 2020: 

July 6th – July 30th. Details will be sent 

out by Principal Allen directly to  

families during the week of June 8th 

now that grading has closed.  Questions 

can be directed to Ms. Allen: 

tallen@boyslatin.org 

End-of-Year Parent Survey 

The Parent/ Guardian survey is 

designed to get individual feedback on 

the Boys’ Latin of Philadelphia 

experience from the parent/ guardian 

perspective. Your response will serve 

to inform goal setting for our school. 

Your perspective and input are greatly 

valued.  

https://forms.gle/n5iALFrDTzUrTASq7 
 

Loaner Chromebook Return and 
Locker Clean-out: 
Date: Monday, June 8, 2020  
Times: 8:30am-12:30pm 
Students do not need an appointment, 
but they must wear a mask and adhere 
to all social distancing guidelines. 

 
 

BL Athletics 

Families who have questions regarding 

the 2020-2021 BLMS athletics 

department should reach out to Mr. 

Dunn, Director of Athletics.  His email 

is: jdunn@boyslatin.orgll students will 

be June 5, 2020. 
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